
As part of the Scottish Government’s ongoing investment in 
Scotland’s Railway we will be closing the Aberdeen to Inverness 
line this summer to carry out major track engineering works in 
Aberdeenshire and Moray:

Investing in your Railway

 

Saturday 4th May – 
Friday 14th June (6 weeks)
Bus replacement  
Dyce to Inverurie.

Saturday 15th June – 
Friday 9th August (8 weeks)
Bus replacement  
Dyce to Huntly.

Saturday 10th August – 
Monday 12th August (3 days)
Bus replacement  
Aberdeen to Inverness.

Tuesday 13th August – 
Monday 19th August (6 days)
Bus replacement  
Aberdeen to Huntly.
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Ask the Project Team!
Network Rail is working in your community and we want to give you the opportunity  
to come along and ask us about what we are doing, and how it will benefit rail users.  

Our project office will be open to members of the public on the first Tuesday of  
every month, between 4-7pm.

Contact
If you can’t make it along on the night, 
or if you have any queries relating to the 
improvement works, please contact the 
project team by:

03457 114141 

aberdeeninverness@networkrail.co.uk

@NetworkRailA2I

www.networkrail.co.uk/running-
the-railway/our-routes/scotland/
aberdeen-inverness-improvements/

Check before you travel
More information on the alternative travel arrangements will be published from  
March 2019 on ScotRail’s website www.scotrail.co.uk

We would encourage everybody to check their journey before they travel.
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How to find us
Inverurie Project Office
BAM
Harlaw Drive
Inverurie
AB51 4SF


